
Welcome to  Autumn 1 in Reception! 

The children have had an amazing 
week settling into Reception. They 
have taken great pride in showing us 
their superpowers.  We can already 
see that we have some talented          
explorers, writers, builders,        
athletes and  artists in our class.    
September is the start of a whole 
new chapter for your children and 
we are excited to be part of their 
journey . We are committed to    
nurturing happy, confident learners . 

Learning in Autumn 1 

 

What makes a friend? 

 

Exploring numbers to 5 

 

Phase 2 phonics, 

 

Name writing 

Phonics & Reading 

Please attend one of the Reception phonics and reading    information 

sessions in our dining hall on… 

Tuesday 19th September at 2:45pm 

or 

Thursday 21st September at 9:00am 

It is essential that your child reads for 15 minutes each day and/or 

that you read to your child. 

Inside the reading folder is… 

• A reading book for your child. We will start with picture books 

without words. 

• A library book for you to read to your child. 

PE is with Mr 
Pye on Monday 
mornings.  

Your child needs a        
white t-shirt, shorts and 
a  trainers, held in a bag. 
Please write your child’s 
name on all clothing,    
including their bag. 

Home Learning  

We will give out home 
learning books on Fridays. 
Please   return books the 
following  Wednesday. 

Teacher Contact Details:  

  RGC: Mrs Chatterton  

gchatterton@oldmoat.manchester.sch.uk   

RKC: Miss Campbell                     

kcampbell@oldmoat.manchester.sch.uk 


